K. J. Somaiya College of Engineering, Mumbai-77

(Autonomous College Affiliated to University of Mumbai)

3.7.2018
NOTICE

Attention: All the Students appeared for even semester examination at May-
June 2018

All the students are hereby informed that the Open day scheduled on 3 rd
July 2018 for all semesters has been rescheduled on 5 th July 2018 . |

The open day on 4 th July for respective semesters will be conducted as per
time table.
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